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April 18, 2022  

 

To Faculty Senate: 

 

This is to serve as the report for the Budget Planning Committee for AY 2021-2022.  This 

year we did not received a formal charge from Faculty Senate and thus we have not conducted 

much real business.  We were asked to look at Uni Regs 2-302 and 2-303 as they pertain to the 

scope and formation of the budget planning committee, and we did provide some feedback with 

respect to that request.  We are currently selecting a chair for next year, and I will submit that by 

the deadline provided, 4/30, for Faculty Senate approval.     

 

 

If you would like any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chair of the Budget Planning Committee - Dr. Jon M. Pikal 

Associate Professor of Electrical and Computer Engineering 

University of Wyoming 
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